
AAUW Ballwin-Chesterfield Branch Meeting 

October 10, 2019 

The meeting was called to order by president Jean Elliott at 9:30 a.m. 

The mission statement was recited. 

The hostesses for today’s meeting, lead by Suzanne Couch were thanked.   

A quorum was confirmed.   

President’s remarks:  The Eleanor Roosevelt Walk will be Tues., Oct. 15 at Des Peres Park.  AAUW of 

Ferguson-Florissant will hold a Voter Suppression conference on Sat., Oct. 19 at 10 a.m.,  We will be 

recruiting volunteers to wrap gifts at Barnes and Noble in Ladue on Dec. 13.   

The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

Pat Shores submitted her budget for the next year.  It was approved. 

Membership reported that we currently have 203 members. 

November’s meeting will be the meeting of annual giving to AAUW funds. 

Marcia Block displayed her poster for the Winter Belles campaign.   

Members are asked to pick up their directories at the table.   

International Relations will meet on the second Tuesday of the month from January to April at the 

Ethical Society on Clayton Road.   

The meeting was adjourned at 10:18 a.m. 
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